
Pre Prep Spanish Lessons 

This week our Foundation classes have had their first Spanish lessons. They had lots of fun 
learning the different ways to say ‘hello’. 
 

 

Children in 2JJ were extremely lucky to have their very own rendition of ‘la semana’ (the 

days of the week song) by Theo on the violin.  

We were amazed by Theo’s violin-playing skills and the class all sang beautifully, 

remembering all the words.  Well done 2JJ! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Señora O’Reilly  


